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Please note that, in addition to making the changes requested for this redraft, I have
added a cross–reference to s. 281.72 in sub. (4) of that part of the draft that relates to
appropriation changes to clarify the purpose for which the appropriation under sub.
(4) is being increased.

If you have any questions concerning this draft, please feel free to contact me.

Robin N. Kite
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–7291
E–mail:  robin.kite@legis.state.wi.us


